Practice makes Perfect..

Mr Johnson has been
working hard with the Junior k !Sj H

e

children on this years
Christmas Nativiity 'It's a
census, get me out of
here’. All Junior children
have got words to learn, so,
to ensure the smooth
running of the performance,
PLEASE could you support
your child in learning and practicing their
lines.....

On another note ........
Our school choir will be
attending Young Voices
25th Anniversary Concert
in January 2022.The
children have been very
busy rehearsing in school

during lunchtimes but we need your help...
learn the words and practice at
home as often as they can....

PLEASE could we ask the
parents of the Choir é
https://

www.younhgvoices.co.uk/music-room/

children to download the songs
and encourage the children to
resources/lyric-videos
Access Code: YV2021

Mr Johnson

Anti Bullying Week

During PSHE (personal, social and health
education) lessons the year 6 children have
been training to be Peer Mediators. They
explained their role to the rest of the
children in assembly on Friday.

They were also awarded their badges for
successfully passing their training. Should
there be
minor issues .
on the
playground
the children
can go to
the Peer
Mediators
to help sort
it out.

Mrs Foot

~ Autumn Term 2021- Issue 8 -
O0dd socks Day - Year 2

teepee & investigation
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This week is Anti-Bullying Week.

“We came in our odd
socks to show we are
unique - this means that
we are different. We
watched a video about
saying One Kind Word to
others’. - Clara

“It doesn’t matter if we

are different. It is good to be differ-
ent'" - 0I|V|a
o During our

. English lessons,
~ the children

' discussed what
it means to be a
good friend.

Inés

We wrote acrostic
poems to show o
this. All the children ]iguerﬁ;
wrote wonderful o surluin
poems and using a 2o  Kickior
great deal of
thought and feeling.

Mrs Dyne & Mrs Saroya

Early Years News

We have been very busy! We took part in
anti-bullying week, on Monday and wore
odd socks to school. We also carried out a
sorting activity with pictures thinking about
which actions were friendly or unfriendly.

We have also been learning about the
importance of road safety, taking part in a
video movement to remember STOP, THINK,
LOOK and LISTEN.

During one of our
sessions the children
explored our outdoor
learning area! Our B
newest additions are our

David

area! Mrs Oliver, Mrs
White & Mrs Robinson
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Ghildren Iin Need 2021

We would like to thank
the parents and children
 for the generous dona-
“ tions of cakes today.
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Keeping with
tradition, Year 6
_« donated the
= cakes to sell at the
. Juniors. It looks

pu like everyone
enjoyed them-
selves today while
raising money for
% Children in Need.

If you would like to donate online
please follow the link :-
https://www.justgiving.com/
fundraising/bryonyschool
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’ House Points ’ @
Term 2
Place House Weekly Total
_Pomts Points
1st Sapphire 311 643
3rd 284 596
4th Emerald 260 583

Well done Sapphire with the most points earned this week.

Diary Dates 2021

Thursday 25th - Year 5 Swimming
Tuesday 30th - Flu Immunisations

Thursday 2nd - Year 6 Swimming (First)
Friday 3rd - Preschool Christmas
Performance, 2.30 p.m. Marshall Road
Monday 6th - Reception Christmas
Performance, 2.30 p.m. Marshall Road
Monday 6th - School Choir, Hempstead
Valley Carol Singing - My Shining Star
Tuesday 7th - Pre-school & Reception -
Pantomime at The Brook Theatre.
Wednesday 8th - Year 1 to Year 6 Christmas
Performance - See ParentMail for full details.
Thursday 9th - Year 6 Swimming

Thursday 9th & Friday 10th - FoBS Christ-
mas Shop. See ParentMail Form

FridFriday 10th - Year 1 to Year 6
Pantomime, at The Central Theatre

Tuesday 14th - Save the Children Christmas
Jumper day (non-uniform day)

Tuesday 14th - Autumn Term Ends

Iimportant Reminders

Junior Notice

Leather style

footballs are not b
allowed in school and will Q,«\\‘\
be confiscated. Not only

can they cause damage to

children and property they

will also be deemed

unrecoverable if kicked out of the school
grounds.

Christmas Shop

Please remember to complete the
ParentMail form for the Christmas Shop
and Reindeer food. All money must be sent
into school in a named envelope.

Raffle Tickets

Raffle tickets have been sent home this
week for the FoBS Christmas Raffle. There
are some fantastic prizes to be won. If you
need more tickets contact the office.
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HAPPY
=SIRTHDAY
Best Wishes to

Katarina and Millie

who have celebrated their birthdays
this week.

Weekly spellings are available on Spelling
Shed for you to learn and practice. The top 3
children in each year group are:-

Year 1: 1st - Evelyn
2nd - William
3rd - Jayden

Year 2 : 1st - Hughie
2nd - Amira
3rd - Avery

Year 3 : 1st - Isabella
2nd - Kesi

Year 4 : 1st - Inara
2nd - Brendan
3rd - Ryanveer

Year 5 : 1st - Josh
2nd - Bridget
3rd - Ayo

Year 6 : 1st - Ezekiel
2nd - Andrea

Well done to everyone who logged into
SpellingShed this week. Fantastic to see a
few more names this week.......
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